
Adult ESOL at BMet (Matthew Boulton and Erdington Skills Centre) 

Courses for September 2024 – June 2025 are now full. 

We have had a lot of interest this year and have no more places on adult ESOL courses in 
24/25. 

If you want to study ESOL at BMet in 25/26, please go to our website www.bmet.ac.uk 
after October 2024, search for “ESOL Taster Days” and click on the “enquire” button.  
When you enter your information, we will contact you to invite you to come for a Taster 
Day, where you can learn more about the college and course and apply to study with us 
from September 25. 

If you want to study ESOL in 24/25, please scan or click the link below for the ESOL Hub, 
where you can search for providers in Birmingham that may have places. 

 

 

Click on this link: ESOL providers Archive - Birmingham ESOL Hub 

                                                                           Scan with your mobile phone camera:  

 

http://www.bmet.ac.uk/
https://birmingham.esolhub.co.uk/provider/

